
The Temporary Doe Creek Trail is now closed, with 

the opening of  the 8ft. sidewalk that traverses 

Rockhill Parkway, from Riola Dr. to the Amenity 

Center. There is a future trail in store with the new 

phases coming online, but in the meantime please 

refrain from accessing these areas as active 

development will be underway soon.
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